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MEMORANDUM TO: OSP Staff
Regional State Agreements Officers
Regional State Liaison Officers

FROM: Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs

SUBJECT: OSP COUNTERPART MEETING - MAY 23, 1994

Since all of the RSAOs and some of the RSLOs will be attending
the Conference of Radiation Control Program-Directors, Inc's
Meeting in Williamsburg, Virginia on May 22-23, 1994, I have
scheduled a counterpart meeting for those regional and
headquarter's staff available in Williamsburg during the CRCPD
meeting. Since the Monday healing arts session does not address
AEA material, our meeting will be held Monday, May 23, 1994 from
1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. CRCPD will reserve a room for our use.
Both Paul Lohaus and I plan to be attend the counterpart meeting.

Please submit any suggestions or agenda items for our discussion
so that we may develop an agenda. I would appreciate any items
by May 11, 1994. Contact Kathleen Schneider if you have any
questions or with your suggestions.

/

.

Richard L Ban art, Director
Office of Stat Programs
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***** April 20, 1994

MEMORANDUM TO: OSP Staff
Regional State Agreements Officers
Regional State Liaison Officers

FROM: Richard L. Bangart, Director
Office of State Programs

SUBJECT: OSP COUNTERPART MEETING - MAY 23, 1994

Since all of the RSAOs and some of the RSLOs will be attending
the Conference of Radiation Control Program Directors, Inc's
Meeting in Williamsburg, Virginia on May 22-23, 1994, I have
scheduled a counterpart meeting for those regional and
headquarter's staff available in Williamsburg during the CRCPD
meeting. Since the Monday healing arts session does not address
AEA material, our meeting will be held Monday, May 23, 1994 from
1:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. CRCPD will reserve a room for our use.
Both Paul Lohaus and I plan to be attend the counterpart meeting.

Please submit any suggestions or agenda items for our discussion
so that we may develop an agenda. I would appreciate any items
by May 11, 1994. Contact Kathleen Schneider if you have any
questions or with your suggestions.
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Richard L. Bangart, Di ector
Of fice of State Prograins
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